Vanni, Mark

From: Vanni, Mark

Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 8:40 PM
To: CampaignGuidance; Taber, Toni
Subject: Re: FW: Campaign bill is

Toni:

Please pass this response on to Mr. McGovern. Yes, campaign funds may be used to host campaign staff for lunch on
Wednesday. And yes, a campaign may use funds already raised for legal matters related to the election.

Mark Vanni | Senior Deputy City Attorney

City of San José | Office of the City Attorney
200 East Santa Clara Street, 16th Floor Tower
San José, CA 95113-1905

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: This communication is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed, and
may be protected by law. If you receive this in error, any review, use, dissemination, distribution, or copying is
strictly prohibited. Please notify us immediately of the error and delete this communication and any attached
documents from your system. Thank you for your cooperation.

On Nov 7, 2022 at 4:29 PM -0800, Taber, Toni <toni.taber@sanjoseca.gov>, wrote:

Toni J. Taber, CMC

City Clerk

City of San Jose

200 E Santa Clara Street
San José, CA 95113
408-535-1260

From: Ed McGovern <N

Sent: Monday, November 07, 2022 10:25 AM
To: Taber, Toni <toni.taber@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Campaign bill is

[External Email]

Good morning. | am working with the Chavez campaign and have a few last minute campaign finance questions.

1) we would like to host the campaign staff for lunch on Wednesday. Are we permitted to use campaign funds for that
luncheon.

2). We anticipate there will be legal issues that arise and come to light post Election Day. Are we permitted to use
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already raised funds or can we raise additional funds for such legal matters.

Thank you for your prompt answers.
Sent from my iPhone
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